
The Department of Architectural Engineering at the Pennsylvania 

State University is an official Partner University for the Light 

Symposium Wismar 2012 Conference to be held in Wismar, 

Germany from October 3-6, 2012.   

THE FORUM FOR ALL THOSE WHO SEE THE FUTURE OF 
LIGHT AND LIGHTING IN BUILDINGS AS CREATING 
SUSTAINABLE DESIGNS TO MEET THE NEEDS OF HUMANS  

The Symposium will reflect the latest research results and findings 
on light in general and on the future of architectural lighting in 
particular. 

The Symposium is an independent forum for all those concerned 
with the wisdom and experience gained from using light and colour 
in architecture as a means of supporting health or wellness 
strategies.  

 

 

 

 


